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AYSO Section 8/Area A/ Region 872
Minutes for January 17, 2016
Depot, Reed City, MI

Attendance: Jullie Taubitz, Dale Hall, Marcie Larr, Katlyn Tomsa, Jennifer Lindsey, Kaley Ward, Brent Sible, Angel Sible, Molly Pacola, Pamela Hoaguland
Minutes:  Jullie approved December meeting minutes, with Jen and Brent. 
Reports:

· RC-  Opportunity from Mike Gessler for training needs- Planned courses U12, Intermediate coach, Advanced coach, Regional Ref, Intermediate Ref, Advanced Ref, Management Instruct.  Needs for Spring:  Marcie needs intermediate coaches before fall.
· Registrar- nothing at this point.
· CVPA- Nothing
· Safety Dir.- Nothing
· Coach Adm. Possibly need coaches for the spring
· Ref Adm. – Missed 2 refs from spring to fall.  Had 8 refs.  Possible ref flyer at spring registrationDir. Of Ref. Instruction- Nothing
· Div. Coor.- Nothing
· Uniform Coor.- Nothing
· Field Coor. – 
Website: We will be using blue sombrero website for online registration.  Julie to do orientation.  Org domain will expire.  
Spring Season: Spring season will be for ages U10 and above. Letters to registered players need to be mailed in mid-February. Spring registration will start March 1st.  Julie will compose a flyer, Molly to mail out.  Will needs Pam information for registration forms to be sent to.  Play begins April 17-30th.  Marcie has coaches all set.  Molly to send out email blast.
Expo:  We will stay at the venue. Two people will be in a room.  Julie to send out reservation confirmation room numbers.  Courses were reviewed with who will be attending.
Sponsors:  For those sponsors who have gone above and beyond, Bob motioned to do a 3 x 5 in the newspaper listing their names as a way to say Thank you. Marcie seconded the motion. Motion passed. Kaley is getting a list from Stacy. Kaley is going to put a 3 day ad in the Pioneer.  

Fall 2016:  We will need intermediate coaches to organize & oversee the U5 and U6 age bracket. Dale feels that we are offering a program that we are not delivering. He feels that we need to focus on getting more volunteers & basing our program off that number. Coaches need to be trained properly. We need people to come to registration events instead of doing it online. We will talk about this more over the winter months. 
Fields: Need to talk to Bob about home fields and practice fields.
Assistance: If assistance is needed by board, then there should be just as much training for those assisting us.  Motioned by Dale and second by Julie.
Meeting:  Meeting adjourned at 5:38 pm. Next meeting will be March 20th @ 4:00pm at the Depot in Reed City.
